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Monday 5th December 2022 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In spring term, we will be using the book Charlie and the Chocolate 
Factory by Roald Dahl to inspire our writing in literacy. For this 
reason, we will be visiting the spectacular Cadbury World for a tour 
of the chocolate factory and to see how the chocolate is made into 
delicious and beautiful creations. We will be taking in the sights, the 
smells, the tastes and the noises, thinking of engaging, descriptive 
language we will be able to use in our own writing. 
 
Our trip will take place Monday 30th January 2023. We will be leaving school promptly at 9.15am 
and we are due to arrive back at school by 2.45pm, so normal drop off and pick up time. The 
children will need to be in school uniform and bring a packed lunch with them. If your child is 
entitled to Free school meals you will receive a text asking if you want to order a packed lunch 
from school. Please reply to the text with Yes or No. 
 
If you would like the children to bring spending money for the shop at the end of the tour, please 
give your child a maximum of £5.00 in a sealed purse or wallet. The children will need to be 
responsible for their own money during the day. 
 
The cost of this trip is £16.00 per child. The payment for this trip will be available on Parentpay 
for you to make payment. Please pay the £5 deposit by Friday 23rd December and the balance 
by Friday 27th January. Please also complete all dietary, medical and contact details on Parentpay 
and specify any allergies your child has. 
 

Thanks for your continued support. 
 
 

Kind regards 

 

L Paskin 
 

 

Miss Horton and Miss Paskin 

Year 3 class Teachers 


